METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF ENACTMENT
ORDINANCE 19200
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Metropolitan King County Council (the Council) held a public hearing remotely to comply with the Washington State Governor's Declaration 20-28 (or as amended) regarding the Open Public Meetings Act on Tuesday, November 17, 2020, beginning at 1:00 PM.  The purpose of this public hearing was to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2020-0322 (Ordinance 19200), adopting the restructure of the Utilities Technical Review Committee and School Technical Review Committee.  
SUMMARY

Ordinance 19200 aligns staffing of the committees with the appropriate County agencies, most substantially to align with the local services and regulatory functions of the Department of Local Services in accordance with a reallocation of expenditure authority for the staffing and membership of the Utilities Technical Review Committee and School Technical Review Committee as included in the 2021-2022 King County Biennial Budget.  Ordinance 19200 effectuates these changes in the King County Code.
A copy of Ordinance 19200 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA  98104, telephone 206-477-1020. It is available on the Internet at: https://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=4648558&GUID=1B262425-C9C6-4887-B4CF-A89C6615820E.  
Dated at Seattle, Washington, this 21st day of December, 2020.
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Melani Pedroza
Clerk of the Council

